
Mr Michael 0' Brien 
Cork City Council 
City Hall 
Cork 

T +353 21 487 5540 
F t353 21 487 5545 

29 November 20 IO WOO12-03 

Re: Notification in accordance with Section 42(21 ofthe Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 
2010, of a proposed decision on an application for a review of a waste licence. in respect of a 
facilitv at Kinsale Road Landfill. Ballvphehane, CurraEhconwav, Inchisarsfield. South City 
Link Road, Cork. 

Dear Mr 0' Brien 

Please find enclosed the notification of the Agency's proposed decision on application for a 
review of a waste licence in respect of a facility at Kinsale Road Landfill, Ballyphehane, 
Curraghconway, Inchisarsfield, South City Link Road, Cork. 

The notification and the accompanying copy of the proposed revised licence, set out the details 
of the proposed decision, in accordance with Section 42 of the Waste Management Acts, 1996 
to 201 0 and the relevant Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. The Inspector's 
Report, Proposed Decision and associated documents are available for inspection on our 
website at www.epa.ie. 

It is important to note that any objection to a proposed decisionhequest for an oral hearing 
must be received by the Agency before the expiration of the appropriate period as 
specified in the accompanying notification. An objectionhequest for an oral hearing must be 
made on-line on the Agency's website at www.epa.ie or by sending the objection or request by 
prepaid post to the Agency, or by leaving the objection or request with an employee of the 
Agency at the Headquarters of the Agency in Wexford during office hours, i.e. 9 a.m. to 5 
pm.  Monday to Friday. 

Yours sincerely, 

c,clJbc 
s o  ith 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl. 

c.c 


